Subject: Radio Heatherwood Presenters Newsletters

From: "Secretary" < Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 20/04/2002, 14:11

To: Radio Staff



The Radio Heatherwood staff newsletters took many styles and methods of production during its publications.

We have recreated an issue distributed by email to radio staff and also posted on the staff noticeboard.

This newsletter originally published as above date.

The only changes made to these emails have been the removal of personal phone numbers and email addresses.

## **Background Story to Email:-**

News 20.04.2002.

PJ Davidson-Smith Former Secretary

**Subject**: News 20.04.2002

**From:** "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 20/04/2002, 14:11

To: Radio Staff

Hi Guys

A big thankyou to all those who turned up today for the Victoria Hall Trust.

A large delegation of members turned up from the trust but it allowed us an opportunity to say thanks for their support over the last twelve years. They were also aware of our plight over the ppl licence, as it turns out some of them have connections with the rotary.

Overall they were very impressed with the service and I'm sure we will continue to receive their financial support in the future.

David & I briefed them on what we would like to do in the future and we also gave them copies of the 24 hr project folders & leaflets.

## Rotary

They say beware of strangers baring gifts and there is nothing stranger than Sylv turning up on a Saturday. But we let her off on this occasion because she had a cheque in her handbag for £100 from Ascot Rotary. An hey what a handbag!!!. Seriously though it's another welcome support from the rotary and our thanks go out to Sylv & Hubby Terry for their splendid support.

## Saturday Cover

Without wishing to give the game away, the cover for Saturday was billed as the A Team. We had heard the rumours that sylv was tough and could do an impersonation of MR T but I would have not believed it, if I had not seen it with my own eyes. Sylv returned from the ward with a fat lip, only because she head butted a locker. The story goes the patient asked for another Roger Stonker!!

Sylv was quickly offered first aid in the shape of a latex glove and some pea's ("I'll have a "p" please Bob") or were they mushy!!!! We can't continue this story because of family members reading but needless to say latex rubber being mentioned on a Saturday unleashed a lot of frustrations and emotions. Story should appear in the News of the World next Sunday.

And finally a Government health warning was immediately issued upon the completion of Al's Show the records he played caused deep concern and stress among the older patients.

That's all for now

Regards Keep on Rockin! PJ

All content is copyrighted
No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent
©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive/